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        Correspondence/Newsletter: Merle Stephen  (H: 55980409 Email libra@qld.chariot.au) 

DATES TO REMEMBER

                17th OCTOBER

DINNER MEETING

                6th NOVEMBER
 THEATRE NIGHT

                21ST  NOVEMBER          25th BIRTHDAY DINNER 

                8TH  MARCH 2006           INTERNATIONAL WOMENS DAY BBEAKFAST   

                14-29 JUNE 2006             
INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION MELBOURNE


DINNER MEETING DETAILS

  MONDAY 17th OCTOBER OCEAN END, FAGIN’S RESTRUANT

GREENMOUNT RESORT    COOLANGATTA

6 – 30 FELLOWSHIP IN MEETING ROOM, MEETING STARTS 7 P.M.

APOLOGIES   MERLE STEPHEN 7PM SUNDAY 18 th

FAILURE TO DO SO MEANS YOU WILL BE CHARGED FOR DINNER

ZONTA BIRTHDAYS

 MARIE BOXALL 

THOUGHT OF THE MONTH     

I never realized until lately that women were the inferior sex

Katherine Hepburn
PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE
For those who were not at our last dinner meeting, you missed a very interesting young lady in Jane Welsh, who is researching acid attacks to Cambodian & Bangladesh women who are not only the victims but are also the main perpetrators. Our club voted to assist her in her endeavors to research and assist the victims of these horrendous attacks, and hopefully to also educate the perpetrators.
The October meeting Jan, Merle and I will be reporting on the District Conference, and the inspirational young women who were recipients of various awards and of their achievements so far and what they “will” achieve in the future.  They just blow you away. 
We also have something to present to the club which should make you all very proud!!!???
The Spotlight Theatre is presenting “Cabaret”, and our club has tickets booked for the session at 2pm Sunday 6th November.  Tickets are $25 each. Invite your friends to another Zonta fun outing.  Unfortunately we will not be able to take our own food as the Theatres’ policy has changed, but you will be able to buy nibbles and drinks there. Don’t forget to bring your bookings and money along to the October dinner meeting. 
Once again I look forward to seeing you all on Monday 17th October.
Lesley 
EDITORS NOTE

Several members have been remiss at not notifying me regarding attendance, if I am unavailable please contact Sherlee.

Please consider carefully the attached list, and bring to meeting, as we will be deciding  on recipients for our funds raised  this Zonta Year, please bring  along any further suggestions you may have, so as they can be considered by the club.

Lesley and I are “ Zonta-ed out, what a great conference, not a good time to be doing a newsletter.

Merle
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